
 


Tumwater High School Alumni Association





     Board Meeting Minutes





   August 4, 2015, 6:30 PM

                                                   River’s Edge Restaurant

1.   Board Attendees:  Jim Ishihara (’64) President; Bill Curtis (’62) Vice-President; Janet Ishihara (’65) Secretary; Rock Boardman (‘64) Communications Chair.


a.  Guest Attendee:  Judi Hambrick (‘66).

2.   Meeting started at 6:30 PM by Jim Ishihara, President.

3.   Secretary:  Reading of minutes.

4.   Treasurer’s report by Pam via email:

      OPERATING ACCOUNT


07/01/2015
Beginning Balance



$8,400.86




Deposits




         0.00




Expenses




         0.00

07/31/2015
Ending Balance



$8,400.86

      SAVINGS ACCOUNT

07/31/2015
Balance




$5,400.25

(Includes interest income and $200 from Peter Batura to be added to scholarship funds.)


a.  Discussed tracking from now until scholarship time donations from Peter Batura and have a bio background of Peter.


b.  Discussed transferring 40% of net proceeds from golf tournament to savings.

5.   Activities Report:  No report.

6.   Membership Report:  No change via email from Melissa.

7.   Communications Chair:  Discussed submitting story in newsletter of how we got our nickname and parade trophy write up.  

8.   Scholarship Chair:  Submitted by Dan via email, bio and photo of  Madeline Seaman one of the THSAA scholarship recipients.

9.   Website Chair:  Needs updating.

10. Old Business:  Discussed rotation of some officers, email reminders to distribution groups about HC, fliers should be distributed earlier advertising HC BBQ and raffle (donations lined up for raffle), probable alumni wear.

11.  New Business:  Possible next year THSAA golf tournament Saturday, June 25, 2016.

12.  Next meeting Tuesday, September 1, 2015, at 6:30 PM at River’s Edge Restaurant.

13.  Meeting over at 7:35 PM.


